
June 1, 2022

First Debate Scheduled Thursday, June 2nd - Still, No Response from Speaker Vos

Sturtevant, WI — On May 19, 2022,  Candidate Adam Steen challenged Robin Vos to a series of three
debates.  On May 31st, another attempt was made to reach Speaker Vos to confirm his attendance.

Candidate Adam made the following statement:

Unfortunately, my office has not yet received a response from Speaker Vos regarding my invitation to a
series of debates.  Our first debate is scheduled for Thursday, June 2nd on the subject of EDUCATION.
The current and future direction of our education system is a topic that concerns the residents of the 63rd
Assembly District.  It is crucial they receive a clear understanding of the candidates’ respective positions
on this important issue.

Wisconsin’s 63rd Assembly District deserves an America First representative.  Robin Vos’s decision to
not participate will only serve to harm the people he is supposed to represent.

Candidate Adam Steen is available for interviews.  If interested, please email info@steenforus.com or call
(262)-383-3321.
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